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The Corky McMillin Companies

Donna Norris, City Clerk September 8, 2017
City of Chula Vista

276 Fourth Ave, Bldg. A

Chula Vista, CA 91910

RE: CVMC 15.50 Reimbursement District

Dear Ms. Norris:

On May 31* 2017 we sent a letter to your office formally requesting a reimbursement district to
be form subject to the allowable ordinances. We understand that this request is now scheduled for the
September 12, 2017 council hearing. Please allow this letter to serve as our formal request to rescind that
request. As always, we appreciate the City’s continued support and cooperation in working through are

issues related to this matter. We will try and resolve this matter outside the City’s purview.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Mark D. McMillin
President
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